
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                 

This year we have been learning about the climates and animals in deserts    

and rainforests and the children produced some excellent multi-media 

presentations. 

             

The children enjoyed dressing up as book characters on World Book Day 

and many thanks to all the parents who helped with the costumes. 



 

The children are continuing to work hard to improve their writing and 

produced some very well written and interesting newspaper accounts 

 

‘The best day of the year so far!’ is how some children described the day 

they spent using the Science knowledge they had learned to make their own 

moving fairground rides. I am sure you will enjoy seeing their finished 

products when they bring them home. 

 



 

We had a very enjoyable Easter. As usual children and parents produced 

some fantastic creations – eggs and Easter bonnets. I am pleased I didn’t 

have to judge them.  It was really nice to see all the children participating 

in their shared meal together. 


